Shawna Haider

From: Martha Goshaw [GoshawM@scc-fl.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2002 6:13 AM
To: Shawna Haider

Subject: Power Point presentation

Shawna,

Thank you so much for the outstanding presentation you gave at the
in Orlando last weekend. It was an excellent talk and I came away
ideas.

Also I wanted to remind you and encourage you to submit a proposal
conference next year in your back yard! Talks like yours are just
presentations we need at AMATYC and I hope you will consider doing
attending AMATYC since 1986 and I know that the talk you gave last
standing room only talk at AMATYC!

Thanks again and have a good rest of the term!

Martha Goshaw
Seminole CC
Sanford FL
(407) 328-2243
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